
The Cap and Trade Bill will effect all Oregonians in an adverse way, no one will go 
untouched.  Every industry and education will be affected.  I don't believe anyone is 
against taking care of our environment, but this bill is not the solution.   People are 
coming out to peacefully protest and their voices deserve to be heard.  Do not push the 
bill through, listen to what the people have to say.  Work for ALL people, look at the 
impact for ALL, listen to ALL.  Thank you 
Mary Woods 
 
 


